
    
 

May 2, 2023 

For more information on this major construction project: 

Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311 
[22-R-06]  [886-2021]  [JC Paving Ltd.]  [204-989-4700] 

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
TO: Residents  
 
RE: 2022 Local Street Renewal Project – Victoria Avenue E – Roanoke Street to Leola Street 

 

Please be advised that work will soon resume to complete the reconstruction of Victoria Avenue E. 

Construction start: Approximately May 8, 2023 
Duration:  3 weeks  

Work will include: 

• Sidewalk renewal 

• Boulevard restoration 

Traffic impacts during construction:  

• The street will be limited to one lane of two-way traffic  

• Parking will be removed 

• Sidewalk access will be maintained on the north side of the street 

• Garbage and recycling will continue to be picked up at regular locations and times 
o The contractor may relocate bins if required 

 
Please contact Mark Vogt from WSP Canada Inc. if you have:  

• Any underground appurtenances, such as sprinkler systems, lighting cables, etc. within 6 metres (20 
feet) of the street curb line  

• Any questions 

Mark can be reached at (204) 259-5452, during regular working hours or by email at Mark.Vogt@wsp.com.  

For more information regarding street renewal work within the City of Winnipeg, please visit 
https://www.winnipeg.ca/publicworks/construction/roadway/roadRenewalDefinitions.stm#undefined. 

We appreciate your patience during construction. 

Sincerely, 
WSP Canada Inc. 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Russ Wyatt, Councillor – Transcona Ward 
 Mark Warkentin, P.Eng. – Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 D. Mikulik – Customer Services Division, Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 311, City of Winnipeg 
 J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office, Public Works Department 

https://www.winnipeg.ca/publicworks/construction/roadway/roadRenewalDefinitions.stm#undefined

